

Hampton Roads and Central Virginia

December 21, 2017

The Honorable Order Of the Blue Goose International PO Box 74995 Richmond, VA 23236

Dear Sir or Madam,

On behalf of the USO of Hampton Roads and Central Virginia, please accept our sincere appreciation for the donations of snacks, drinks, toiletries and gifts and check donations etc. The donation will be used by the USO center at the Richmond International Airport.

As the largest USO chartered center group in the world, our twelve centers provided support for more than 400,000 men and women during the past year. Your contribution helps make it possible for USOHRCV to be that "home away from home" for our military members and their families.

No other military service provider has the reach and the impact of the USO. We care for every service member and his or her family, from every branch, throughout their entire career. Anyone can fly the American flag on the 4th of July or place a bumper sticker on their vehicle that proclaims "I Support Our vehicle that proclaims "I Support Our definitely is not. Thank you for for the rest of us! Troops." The bumper sticker might be free, but our freedom most definitely is not. Thank you for providing tangible support to the 1% who make freedom possible for the rest of us!

With kind regards and deep appreciation, I am

Most sincerely,

Paula G. Moran, J.D. President and CEO

The USO of Hampton Roads and Central Virginia is an approved 501(c)3 not-for-profit organization. No goods or services were provided as a result of this donation. Contributions are tax-deductible in keeping with IRS regulations.

62 Walnut Avenue Building 247 | Langley Air Force Base 23665 | (757) 222-0472 | www.usohrcv.com

The USO strengthens America's military service members by keeping them connected to family, home and country, throughout their Service to the nation